
Parent Update Friday 28th April 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve had a great couple of weeks back after Easter.  Have a look at our Twitter 

Feed to see what we’ve been up to in school https://twitter.com/St_JohnBosco_RC 

(You don’t need an account, our Twitter feed is open to public viewing). 

Monday 1st May – Bank holiday, school will be closed. 

Tuesday 2nd May - NEU Strike day, our Nursery class will be closed.  The rest of the 

school will be open as usual. 

Wednesday 3rd May – Whole school open as usual. 

Thursday 4th May – Whole school closed due to local election (our premises is a 

Polling Station).  This will be used as a staff training day so as not to inconvenience 

families further. 

Friday 5th May – We will be having an “Eco Day” to celebrate the King’s coronation, 

more details below.  (We hope you’ll take advantage of the school being closed on 

Monday 1st and Thursday 4th May to create your Eco Crowns for our competition). 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday, school will be closed. 

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May – Mandatory Year 6 SATS assessment week. 

Coronation celebration - To mark the occasion of the King’s coronation we will 

focussing on our King’s passion for the environment and his support of the all things 

eco!!  On Friday 5th May all children may come to school either dressed up as an 

animal or in their own clothes (natural colours if possible).  We will also be having an 

“Eco Crown competition.”  Make an eco crown out of recycled materials at home and 

bring it in on Friday 5th May, there will be a prize for each class.  

Recylable Materials – one of the activities the children will be doing on Friday is “Eco 
Art.”  Please send in any clean  
Egg Boxes, 
Magazines  
Newspaper 
Cardboard (preferably thin as it will need cutting into shapes) 
Bottle lids  
 

Annual Parental Levy in Roman Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Salford.  If you 
have not yet made your contribution, we would be grateful if you could do so.  
Payment can be made via Pay360, or by sending cash in a clearly marked envelope 
or by cheque. If you are paying by cheque, please make it payable to St John Bosco 
RC Primary School.  Some families may want to give more than £20 and your 
generosity in these cases will be immensely appreciated.  The school governors 
wrote to all parents about this on 31.3.23.  A copy of their letter can be seen here. 

 

https://twitter.com/St_JohnBosco_RC


Celebration Assembly – The following children received certificates in our 
assembly today: 

  Achievement Francis Factor 

Reception Ivy-Rae Michael 

Year 1 Freya G Jason 

Year 2  Mia R Taja 

Year 3 Beaux Holly 

Year 4 Kaycie Ruby 

Year 5 Mason Timothy 

Year 6 Judah Daisy 

Headteacher's award Charlie D   

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend. 

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 

 


